
18.04.13 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This term our fantastic TV show ‘Portal’ is returning. ‘The Portal Project’ is a new after school club 
where KS2 children will create, write, act, direct, film and edit new episodes of the hit show! The 
episodes can be about anything and all the ideas will be generated by the children taking part. 
 
‘The Portal Project’ will take place each Monday from 3.00pm until 4.15pm. Children in years 3-6 are 
welcome to attend, however places are limited. If your child is interested in attending please 
complete the slip below and return to school by Wednesday 24th April and you will be informed if 
they have a place. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs P Mulholland 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

(Y3,4,5 and 6) Bedlington Station Primary School 
 

My Child ____________________ Class __________ would like to attend ‘The Portal Project’.   
 
Please can we ask that if your child has a place and can’t attend one week they must let us know, if 
they do not attend after two weeks the place will be allocated to another child on the waiting list. 
 
Signature of Parent _____________________ 

 


